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Dear Mr Grant 

We are pleased to make this submission on behalf of the ACT Government to the Inspector-General 

of Water Compliance regarding Regulatory Policy Discussion Paper. 

The ACT Government submission reflects a Basin-wide perspective of the challenges faced in 

implementing the Basin Plan and the dependency of inter-governmental water management for the 

ACT’s long-term water security.  

Thank you for the opportunity for the ACT Government to make a submission as part of the 

Commonwealth’s consultation process. The ACT Government looks forward to working closely with 

the Commonwealth in relation to the Regulatory Policy Discussion Paper. If you have any further 

questions in relation to the ACT Government submission, please contact Mr Bren Burkevics at 

bren.burkevics@act.gov.au.  

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Shane Rattenbury MLA 


